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Talented students at Thomas Dale High School will exhibit a 
variety of artwork at Chester Library throughout December 
and January. We are excited to share this special collection, 
created by students of varying ages and skill levels, as they 

put forth their 
work to the 
public. 

Thomas Dale High School Students 

CHESTER LIBRARY ART EXHIBIT  

Beauty Everywhere by Roger Walk
Using photography, I want to share what I find as obvious  
or ‘hidden’ beauty around us. And I find beauty everywhere - 
in people, places and ‘things’.
	 With photography, I found a way to 
create, discover and experience beauty as 
I imagine, see and feel it. In my digital still 
photographs I try to capture the beauty 
of people, places and ‘things’ and share 
my discoveries with others. 
	 In this exhibition, I showcase my 
diverse discoveries of beauty in portraits 
(studio and street-photography), land-
scapes, Richmond cityscapes, riverscapes 
and other fine art pieces. I emphasize the 
beauty that I see in the image without 
modifying its basic visual elements.”  

Sponsored by the Chesterfield Cultural Arts 
Foundation with support from the Woman's Club 
of Chester.

For more information please contact the Chester Library at (804) 318-8977.

DECEMBER 1 – JANUARY 31 FEBRUARY 1 – MARCH 31

Come by 
and support 
these young 
local artists!

FREE !

Free hands-on VMFA workshops!   
Live performance by Castle Rock Party Center   

“

For a complete list of exhibitors, demonstrations, workshops 
and performers, visit library.chesterfield.gov/events/taste-of-art

Chester Library invites you to connect with the local arts community 
at A Taste of Art. Explore fine and performing arts with exhibits, 
demonstrations, performances, crafts for children and hands-on 
workshops provided by the Virginia Museum of Fine Arts. 
	 This free, family-friendly event celebrates the vibrant arts community 
in Chester. The library, which regularly hosts exhibits of local artists, 
is offering itself as a place for artists to share their talents with members 
of the community at this unique social and educational event.
	 Local artists will offer demonstrations and work for sale. Chat with 
artists, find out about their processes and shop for unique, local pieces.
Celebrate the culinary arts with two food trucks on site! 

A Taste of Art will be held on Saturday, December 2, 2017, 
from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. at Chester Library. 

http://library.chesterfield.gov/events/taste-of-art/



